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As a lifelong voting, Oregonian, I have never missed voting in an election. I am 

currently 62 years old so I have voted when it was a stand in line process. I am 

adamantly opposed to this Senate bill because of the fact that it is a nice option to 

have extra time to research and carefully think think before formally voting and it is 

nice to have an option whether to mail it in drop it off at a local library or the elections 

office. I beg of you to keep this current standard of voting as we are a great example 

for other states to follow. 


